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Comments: Dear Forest Service:

 

I strongly oppose the grazing of domestic sheep (and cattle) in the High Unita Wilderness, or any other

wilderness for that matter.  Wilderness Areas were established to be free from significant human influence, and

domestic livestock production of any kind is a significant deleterious human influence.  I personally have avoided

visiting the high Unitas for this very reason -- because I know how upset I would be if I did go up there and

witness livestock industry environmental damage first-hand.  Please permanently terminate livestock grazing in

the High Uinta Wilderness.  

 


